
Opening Items

 Call to order

 Pledge of Allegiance



Sickness and Health.
 Updates: Larry is back in town! 

 Swartz N5CBP is in Columbia 



Officer Reports:

 GARS Secretary

 Treasurer

 VP& Repeater trustee

 Webmaster

 President Repot

 Ares 
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Officer Reports: GARS Secretary

Rebecca Wolfson
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Updates:
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Officer Reports: Treasurer

Pete Winters



Officer Reports: Webmaster

Notes: http://gars.club

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

http://gars.club/
https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Report-edit.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

Officer Reports: VP& Repeater trustee

Shannon Boal
• SARNet connection is working well and is working for shelters.

• Working on setting up a contact point a Waldo center square.

• Working in cleaning up.  Rob CARR retired.

Field Day summary: hosted in Waldo by the council. 

(Note: Waldo councilman is studying for ham exam.)

-Were able to socially distance while socializing and participating. 

-No health issues. Light towers on baseball field. Antennas were set 

up well and working even better this year.

-Helped with food drive while setting up for field day.

-Currently working to improve Waldo city generators.

Kim Worley and Glen Johnson (Waldo representatives) developing a 

symbiotic relationship with GARS

-SSB worked well. Few operators in Waldo. Home station 

participation worked well.

Cooking group did a fantastic job (Troupe, and Barry)

Allan West (ARRL Liaison) is going to start AR testing in Waldo.
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Officer Reports: VP& Repeater trustee

Shannon Boal
Terry Gordon bought a new tower and brought it back to our area.

Ken Miller KF4ULO IIR helped out during Field day.

Logging worked flawlessly during field day. (Logging system set up 

remotely by Larry Rovak while he was in another state.)
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Officer Reports: President

John Troupe
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Bylaws: Clarified the language and mandates for the website 

newsletter. Need a majority of people present to ratify bylaws. 

Family members don’t have to reside in the household. 

Bylaws were voted on and approved today.

Appreciation of Bob Guertin W1GLV’s service to GARS. Appreciation 

letter read to GARS group.
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Officer Reports: ARES

Jeff Capehart
Updates: They are busy. 

Presentation on go boxes last week. Thank you to Leland for his work.

Working on follow up to enhance communication between EOC and City of Waldo.

Storm season is starting to brew.

Next storm will start with “G”

Would like more people to become certified to help in shelters.



Presenting:

Jon Wallace


